
From: Kester, Tony
To: Debbie Hammond (DebbieHammond@scstatehouse.gov) <DebbieHammond@scstatehouse.go

Date: 1/31/2013 3:28:28 PM
Subject: FW: In-Home Care Providers regulation

FYI

From: Chmiel, Edward [mailto:chmielej@dhec.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2013 2:40 PM
To: Tamara Sherman; tanderson@tlcyourwayhomecare.com; tanstudstill@yahoo.com; taste4life19@yahoo.com; Tawanda
Riley; tcraddock@bayada.com; ted@caringhandshc.com; tendercarehh@bellsouth.net; Arnold, Teresa; TheraCare Health
& Wellness; Thomas & Lynn Maningo; Thressa M. Hinton; tiequencciamitchell@yahoo.com; Tiffany Richardson; Tina Spears; 
tmccartha@bewellhomeservices.org; Todd Beson; Todd Strickland; Tom Falk; Kester, Tony 
Subject: In-Home Care Providers regulation

At the direction of the Department Director, Catherine Templeton, the In-Home Care Provider regulation was permanently
withdrawn from the General Assembly on January 17, 2013. A new Notice of Drafting will be published in the State
Register, with comments only being taken during the required comment periods in the promulgation process. Thank you for 
your interest in the development of these regulations.

Edward J. Chmiel, Sr., Manager
Community Care Oversight Section
Division of Health Licensing
SC Department of Health and Environmental Control 
Phone: 803-545-4238 
Fax: 803-545-4212
chmielej@dhec.sc.gov

This e-mail and any included attachments are intended
only for the addressee(s). The information contained
herein may include privileged or otherwise confidential
information. Unauthorized review, forwarding, printing, 
copying, distributing, or using such information is strictly 
prohibited and may be unlawful. If you received this
e-mail in error, or have reason to believe you are not
authorized to receive it, please promptly delete this
message and notify the sender by e-mail.

Edward J. Chmiel, Sr., Manager
Community Care Oversight Section
Division of Health Licensing
SC Department of Health and Environmental Control 
Phone: 803-545-4238 
Fax: 803-545-4212
chmielej@dhec.sc.gov
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authorized to receive it, please promptly delete this
message and notify the sender by e-mail.
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